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Cape Hatteras National Seashore
1401 National Park Drive
Manteo, NC 27954

May 10, 2010
Dear Superintendent Mike Murray:

Enclosed, please find a CD with the 16,453 comments The Wilderness Society has
gathered regarding the DEIS for the Cape Hatteras National Seashore Off-Road Vehicle
(ORV) Management Plan Comment Period. These commenters do not wish to receive
additional information from your agency. The Wilderness Society will keep these
writers informed about future developments regarding Cape Hatteras.

To assist you in reviewing these comments, we have provided them in two files, one
with letters from members and supporters who have edited our letter in some fashion
and another file with unedited letters.

If you have any questions about this CD, please contact: Andrea Imler at 206.624.6430 x
241 oraimler@twsnw.org.

Sincerely,
B /f‘(’;/i,[h__,.

Tashia Tucker
The Wilderness Society
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